
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: JANICE STECCHI <janstecchi@comcast.net> 
Date: Sat, Apr 3, 2021 at 10:10 AM 
Subject: Parking Placards 
To: Ellab8501@gmail.com <Ellab8501@gmail.com> 
 

I am writing to ask for your support in reinstating parking placards for seasonal campers 
at Twin Brooks campground.  I have been a seasonal camper, first at the Adams 
campground and presently at Twin Brooks Campground, for 43 years.  My favorite spot 
on the beach is at Methuen Street.  Through these years I have made many great 
friends who live  on Methuen Street and many have  have graciously offered parking at 
their home, but all have family and friends that visit so all last year I did not accept their 
offer. I am alone now that my husband is deceased so when I have opportunity to go to 
the beach, the experience is much nicer when you know the people around you.  
   
I understand that there are many opinions as to whether summer people should  have 
these Placards.  I am very willing to pay a fee or honor any additional rule that is 
required. Seabrook Beach is the best beach and I am truly hoping that I can again enjoy 
the summer at Seabrook.  Thank you for your time spent reading this e-mail and for all 
you do in keeping Seabrook a wonderful place to spend the summer.  Janice Stecchi 
Lot #55, Twin Brooks Campground. Cell 978 835 5130  
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